June 22, 2021

The Board of Education of the School District of Marshall met in special session on Tuesday, June 22 at Spainhower Primary at 6:00 p.m.

Present: President Bryon Jacques and Members Erin Meyer, Harry Carrell, Ellen Lance Matt Smith, and Ed Harper. Also Carol Maher, Superintendent of Schools and Terry Lorenz, Assistant Superintendent.

Absent: None

President Jacques called the meeting to order at 6:01 p.m. He announced the only item of business was the selection of an individual to fill the Board of Education seat vacated by Mrs. Christy Varner.

The names of the Marshall citizens who had sent application letters were announced by President Jacques as follows: Brad Shepard, Kristen King, Carter Fawkes, Michael Donnell, Clark Armstrong, and Leann Thompson.

After discussion, Mr. Harper nominated Mr. Brad Shepard to fill the BOE vacancy. The nomination was seconded by Mr. Smith. President Jacques called for a vote and Mr. Shepard was elected 6 - 0 by the MPS Board of Education members. President Jacques announced that Mr. Shepard would be sworn in during the regular Board of Education meeting on June 24, 2021.

On a motion by Dr. Meyer, seconded by Mr. Carrell, the meeting adjourned at 6:33 p.m. The motion carried on a unanimous vote.

Ayes: Carrell, Harper, Jacques, Lance, Meyer, Smith,

Nayes: None

President, Board of Education	Secretary, Board of Education	